
 

22nd June 2015 

Dear Parents,  

 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting new partnership between Dover Court International School and Yale 

Model United Nations (YMUN).  Model United Nations is an educational simulation and academic competition 

in which students learn about diplomacy, international relations, and the United Nations. 

 

Students in the Senior School are invited to attend the Yale Model United Nations Conference in Beijing, 

China this August, 2015, where they will have the opportunity to join students from all around the world in a 

weekend of engaging in global issues, public speaking and friendship.  Students will also have the opportunity 

to participate in exciting workshops and panel discussions about leadership, global issues and much more.  

No experience is needed.   

Students will receive delegate training and be exposed to the different committees of the United Nations.  

Over the 4 days students will learn how to write resolutions and engage in caucuses and debates.   

The details are as follows: 
Date:  4-Day Conference: Thursday, August 20th – Sunday 23rd August 2015.  
Location:  University of International Business and Economics, Beijing City, China.  
Cost:  The Conference is US$640 (approximately S$860) per person based on (Twin sharing hotel 
accommodations, meals, and including registration fee).   This price excludes flight costs.  
Who:  All students in the senior school are invited to attend.  There is no minimum or maximum number.  
 

For those wishing to extend their visit and training, delegates also have the opportunity to participate in a 

one-week training Institute, prior to the conference from August 12th – 19th.  This is optional and the cost 

of attending both the Institute and Conference is US$1,480 (S$1,990) excluding flights.  

 

We look forward to offering MUN as an ECA in the new academic year and offering many more exciting 

opportunities to the students to engage in this prestigious and educational programme.  

The closing date for registration is June 30th.  Please register your interest by emailing 

emilie.mckernan@dovercourt.edu.sg or completing the attached form below and submitting to Ms Mc 

Kernan, room EA56 by Wednesday 24th June:  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Name of Student: ______________________________ Class:  ________________  

Is interested in my child attending the Conference and would like to know more.  

Is interested in my child attending both the Conference and the Institute.  

Signed: __________________________     
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